
 
 

 

09.01.2017 

 

Att: Adrian Sclanders, 

 

Goldway Cleaning Services, 

 

 

Dear Adrian, 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to express our appreciation to your company for your professionalism 

& let you know your quality orientated work ethic, timeliness & cost effectiveness are recognised. 

 

From your initial site visit and scope of works commitment, your staff clearly perform outstanding work 

with attention to detail with continual improvement across multiple sites. 

 

We would gladly recommend Goldway Cleaning Services to any organisation as a reference. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Kym Skewes 

Bedford-Adelaide Property & Gardens 

 

 


